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"The State of Washington must cease issuing any permit that allows the disposal of sewage sludge
in any form on homes, farmland, forestland or parkland." There are many unknown toxins and other
dangerous substances in sewage sludge that do not belong in our soil to be consumed by its
microbial population and passed on to whoever consumes it or contacts it in any manner, human or
otherwise...through food, drink or other forms of contact. Washington state needs to charge the
sources of sewage sludge for the proper and safe disposal of sewage, sludge and other hazardous
waste in ways that do not do further harm to citizens and our future health and well being. Thank
you.


